
HB 1510
 
Dear Honorable Technical Committee Member, 

Good afternoon! Thank you so much for all you do for this great state that I love. I am praying for wisdom for you and for
all the members of this special session and for our Governor who has called it. 

Please Do Pass this important bill which thankfully has been wisely approved by the Delayed Bills Committee and
please ensure by your green vote that Representative Paulsons Bill passes.

This bill is a well crafted protection for all parents and families in ND who, like myself, do not vaccinate for whatever the
reason. 

My youngest daughter had a reaction to a vaccine and after that, I began to research vaccines and decided from that
point on and thanks to my then Dr., the late Dr. Mayor Eisenstein MD, and his excellent book, Dont vaccinate before you
Educate!, that I would not vaccinate and we have taken a philosophical exemption for 20 plus years. 

If I am persecuted (along with other family and like-minded friends) for a choice we have made for years, if I am fairly
certain we have had Covid 19 and fought it and built up antibodies, can I ask you legislators to do everything in your
power to ensure that North Dakota will not fall under hands that do not protect both health freedom, privacy and civil and
religious rights? There are also international laws to contend with like the Nuremberg Code which prohibit the mandate
of any experimental drug (the current Pfizer vaccine is still technically under emergency authorization only. It is currently
a substitute for the recently F.D.A. approved Comirnaty which will not be released or available for several years) without
full informed consent. Informed consent is not happening currently as the insert to the Pfizer E.A.U. vaccine has been
left blank intentionally.

Like Queen Esther, I feel compelled to be vulnerable before you here on behalf of all my people, all those who, for
whatever reason, choose not to receive the Covid 19 vaccine. Please, do not allow us to risk being persecuted in our
own state for our strong convictions. This is a special place and there is no place like it in the world with such wonderful
people. Western North Dakota is my home! I am so thankful for that bold Legislator who crafted this bill. I respectfully
ask you to pass HB 1510. Please do not allow us to lose our freedoms as they have in Australia.

Sincerely,

Alida Arnegard
District 39
MCCA
NDCA
NDCWA
Educator


